
   REFUND POLICY AS OF January 17, 2022 

 

 

SOCCER INTERNATIONAL PATHWAY SCHOOL (SIP SCHOOL) has a NO REFUND policy. 

All Registration Payments are final. There are no refunds. The only exception is if SIP School is unable to 
fulfill the service, and only then full refund will be issued. 

Registration fees are non-refundable the client decide to cancelled memberships which are being paid 
for on a monthly basis, or yearly basis. Billing will stop at the time of cancellation. 

By making a payment to SIP School, you acknowledge that 

you have read and agree to the SIP SCHOOL No Refund Policy. 

 

QUESTIONS: 

If you have any questions concerning our return policy, please contact us at: 

+1 919 714 9291 

info@soccerip.com              

 

                                 

Geoffrey Ngoran 
Director of SIP School Global          

mailto:info@soccerip.com

